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Docket No. 50-288

Reed College
Portland, OR 97202-8199

Attention: Dr. William Haden, President

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION

Dear Dr. Haden:
"

This refers to the special inspection conducted by Mr. P Qualls of this
office on April 3 - 24, 1992, of activities authorized by NRC License No.
R-112 and to the discussion of our findings held by the inspectors with Mr.
Pollock, at the conclusion of the inspection. This report also refers to
telephone conversations with Mr. Pollock and Mr. Terdal throughout the
inspection period.

This was a special inspection of the Reed College fuel recovery program
subsequent to the event at Reed Reactor Facility on November 23, 1991. Areas
examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interview with-

personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified within the scope of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and tne enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Si cerely,

e, 'ef._

S eguards, Emergency Preparedness,
and Non-Power Reactor Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report No. 50-288/92-01

| cc w/ enclosure
Dr. Douglas Bennett, Reed College
Mr. J. Michael Pollock, RPF
Dr. William Vernetson, Director of Nuclear Facilities,

University of Florida
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